

28 February 2014

Senator the Hon Kate Lundy Chair Select Committee on the National Broadband Network Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Senator Lundy,

## **Answers to outstanding Questions on Notice**

Thank you for your letter of 10 February 2014 seeking an update on the status of NBN Co's responses to the Questions on Notice (QoNs) from the three Committee hearings last November and December 2013.

We acknowledge the need for the Committee to get prompt and accurate information from the company to enable it to fulfil its task. You will appreciate, however, that compiling answers to what was effectively over 180 QoNs (including those with multiple parts) involves a considerable amount of time and effort on the part of senior executives in the company.

We are finalising the remainder of the QoNs not already lodged and will have these to the Committee as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Ziggy Switkowski Executive Chairman